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NEXT BATCH OF FREE SCHOOL MEAL VOUCHERS ON 
THEIR WAY 

Pembrokeshire County Council is in the process of issuing the next 
batch of Tesco vouchers to families whose children are eligible for 
free school meals. 

The latest vouchers represents 13 days of school meal provision from 
15th April to 1st May. 

One thousand letters with vouchers attached are being posted today 
(Thursday, 9th April) while a further 2,000 letters with vouchers are 
being emailed from early Tuesday morning (13th April). 

As well as giving instructions on how to redeem the vouchers, the 
letter also explains that from Monday, 4th May, free school meal 
entitlement will be paid by bank transfer for the two weeks up to 
Friday, 15th May. 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information contact: Len Mullins, Press and Public 
Relations Manager, on 01437 775387. The Council’s press 
releases are also available on the Authority’s website: 
http://www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
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